
Tales Accessibility 

1.1 Accessibility in my class 
 

How and when do I find out if my class will include students with disabilities? First, 

and most importantly, there is no standard procedure. Often several people and 

offices are involved, all working to find the best solutions. So keep your eyes open 

and maintain open channels of communication. 

 

At the beginning of their studies, all new students are informed that they should 

contact the StoB service point if they have special needs related to a disability or 

health condition. Most affected students are able to communicate their needs in this 

way. They are granted compensations or accommodations and are well equipped for 

the remainder of their studies. The Offices of the Dean of Studies for the various 

faculties act in close collaboration with the Accessibility Office and confirm the 

accommodations. 

 

For individual courses, the students concerned generally contact faculty members 

directly. 

 

Most advanced students are “experienced” enough to recommend the best solutions 

themselves. Faculty members can follow these suggestions as well as the list of 

possible accommodations from Accessibility Office. If you need further assistance, 

the Offices of the Dean of Studies and the Accessibility Office (in German: StoB) can 

help. 

 

Some students will first contact the Office of the Dean of Studies or the Student 

Advice Center, who will then get in touch with the relevant faculty member(s) and/or 

the Accessibility Office.  

 

Nonetheless, you should always invite students in need of compensations or 

accommodations to contact you before and at the start of every course. 

 

 


